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Dear «Name» 
 
Cala Homes Judgement 
 
The Judgement of the High Court relating to the weight that can be given to 
the Secretary of State’s intention to abolish the Regional Spatial Strategies 
has now been handed down and can be viewed at:  
www.bailii.org/ew/cases/EWHC/Admin/2011/97.html 
 
As announced by the Inspector at last week’s hearings, she is allowing a 
period of 2 weeks for further written submissions to be made on the following 
issue: 
 

What weight should be given to the Secretary of State’s intention to 
abolish Regional Spatial Strategies, and what are the implications for the 
Inspector’s consideration of the proposed changes?   

 
 
Any representations on this matter must be sent to me to be received by 
12:00 on Thursday 24 February.  There will be no extensions to this deadline 
and any late representations will not be seen by the Inspector 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
«Name» 
«Address» 
«Post_Code» 
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Please note that further representations should be limited to this issue, and 
that representations on other matters will not be accepted by the Inspector. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Lissa Higby 
Programme Officer 
Core Strategy 


